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28/01/2020 
 Dear All 
 
Ozzie our Nurture Dog 

 
We are excited to introduce you to Ozzie. 
 
Ozzie will be joining us at the academy on Monday 3rd February as our Nurture Dog. 

 
Ozzie is a cockerpoo, chosen for his gentle and loving temperament and 
ability to learn. Ozzie will be attending the academy daily to work alongside 
our staff members in the promotion of positive wellbeing. 

 
We at the academy are aware that some students may have reasons on 
why they do not wish to have direct contact with Ozzie. Please can you 
complete and return the below slip to the academy office by Friday 31st 
January 2020 to allow us to ensure that your wishes and feelings are known 
prior to Ozzie joining us. 

 
Although we will attempt to ensure that any student who does not have 
permission to have contact with Ozzie does not come into contact with him, 
this may be unavoidable when moving Ozzie to different rooms around the 
academy, but we will ensure that Ozzie will be kept on a lead at all times 
when moving around the academy site. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Caroline Jobling 
Headteacher 
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I do/do not give permission for to have contact 
with the Ozzie the Nurture Dog during the academy day. 
 
 
 

My Child has an allergy to dogs   Yes  No  
 

My child is allergic to dog hair?     Yes No  
 
Has your child ever been involved with cruelty to animals? Yes   No 
 
Has your child ever been hurt by an animal or dog?  Yes No  
 
Does your child feel scared or nervous around dogs? Yes No   
 
 
 
Parent name: (please print)    

 
Parent signature:   

 
 


